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COQUILLE INDIAN TRIBE

DETOUR UPDATE
In support of the Community Garage sale being held this Friday and Saturday, we have 
worked with Knife River Materials on altering their schedule to reduce any traffic impacts.  

The previous notices had described flagging and traffic impacts of 10-15 minutes on 
both Thursday and Friday, August 10th, and 11th, between 7am-5pm.  This impact has 
been altered to occur only on Thursday, August 10th.  

Work will begin early on the 10th, at 5am and end late in the evening when the traffic 
impacting work is completed.  This will allow for no delay and flagging on Friday, August 
11th. 
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